
 
 
From: Colin Gowler   
Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2024 10:10 AM 
To: Medworth <Medworth@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Interested Party Reference number: 20032867 
 

I object whole heartedly to this development. It should not be built so close to schools and the town 
if Wisbech. The infrastructure ie. Roads will not cope. The routes into Wisbech are just not robust 
enough to accommodate the amount of lorries that will be needed to feed the incinerator. The 
burning of the waste will produce pollution. The actual burning of the waste will certainly not help 
reduce net zero.  
 
 
 
Colin Gowler 
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